Kersal, Pendleton and Charlestown Budget Sub-Committee - 4th March, 2002

KERSAL, PENDLETON AND CHARLESTOWN BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE
4th March, 2002


St. Aidan’s Church


Littleton Road


Lower Kersal


Salford


Meeting commenced:
6.30p.m.

                                                                     "
ended:
7.15p.m. fillin "end time" 
PRESENT:
Councillors J. Hulmes - in the Chair



Councillor D. Miller



Kevin Coakley and Ken Derbyshire

OFFICERS:
Alan Reid – Area Co-ordinator


Mike McHugh – Corporate Services


Julie McKinnon – Neighbourhood Co-ordinator

1. APOLOGY FOR ABSENCE
An apology for absence was submitted on behalf of Suzanne Walker.

2. UPDATE ON BUDGETS
Julie McKinnon submitted a report providing details of the current position in relation to the Committee’s Budgets, as follows: -

Budget


Amount Remaining (£)

Devolved Budget


4,283

Health Action Zone (HAZ) Budget


4,488.58



NDC Community Chest


2,276.06

RESOLVED:
THAT the report be noted.

3. MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS
The minutes of the meeting held on 4th February, 2002, were signed by the Chairman as a correct record.

4. MATTERS ARISING
· Visits to Applicants


RESOLVED:
THAT Mike McHugh provide Councillor Hulmes with details of applicants to be visited by this Sub-Committee.

5. APPLICATIONS FOR FUNDING
RESOLVED:
THAT the undermentioned applications be dealt with as follows: -

APPLICATION


DECISION AND AMOUNT

COMMUNITY CHEST
Clever Clogs

Muirhead Court
£1,000 approved

£1,000 approved

DEVOLVED BUDGET

Malus Court
£924 approved

6. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING
RESOLVED:
THAT the next meeting of this Sub-Committee be held on Monday, 13th May, 2002 at St. Aidan’s Church, Littleton Road, Salford, commencing at 6.30p.m.

